
Facebook Policy 

Higher Kinnerton Community Council has created a community Facebook page under the name 

of Higher Kinnerton. 

 

The purpose of the Facebook page is to post status updates referring to HKCC and village news 

and issues as well as links which may be of interest to the community. 

 

The page is currently managed by Cllr Steve Jessop and Cllr Anjela Jones also has admin access. 

 

Councillors providing content for the Facebook page are authorised to act upon the Councils 

behalf and may respond to community posts. 

 

The HKCC Facebook page aims to increase communication and engage the community in fair 

debate. Authorised councillors may promote this communication and debate through this page 

by expressing views on behalf of the council and individual councillors. 

 

Any one posting offensive/abusive comments will be blocked from using the site and HKCC 

reserve the right to remove comments or posts from the site. 

HKCC request that all users consider their tone when using the page and use the same courtesy 

as you would when speaking face to face. 

  

HKCC will delete anyone's attempts to "spam" the Facebook page with links, as a way of 

promoting their own site or product or blog as it not in keeping with the purpose of our site.  

 

 

 

Agreed 14/02/2012 

 

 


